
 LATEST NEWS 

Friends and family of Henry Price recently 
celebrated his 90th Birthday in a most 
unique way!  Henry was surprised to learn 
that in his honor donations were made to 
Right Steps and Susana Homes to start a 
new herd.   

 
Meet  “Henry the Bull” 

 
In addition, cows and 
turkeys will be joining 
Henry the Bull to 
increase the herd.  
They will provide 
additional sources of 
food and income for 
Right Steps and the children at Susana 
Homes.  
 
If you would like to increase the herd or 
start your own, contact us at 
admin@rightsteps.org. 
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Gifts received in honor of: 
 
Henry Price 

      Eloise Thomas 

      Guy and Pam Edwards 

  Helen, Perry & Suzette Price 
 
Gifts received in memory of: 
 
Jane Waites  

  Jan and Kathy Blackwell 
 
Melba Phillips 

  Buford Church of Christ 

  Henry and Ann Price 

     James and Jayne Osburn 

     Orlen and Lynda McNeece 
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Chi will be speaking June 27 

Sunday, June 27, 10:00am is Mission Sunday at Campus View Church 

of Christ in Athens, GA.  You are invited to worship with Chi and some 

of Right Steps’ Board members and hear the latest update about the 

work of Right Steps, Inc. from its director, Dr. Chi Ekwenye Hendricks.  

This will be Chi’s only public appearance before she returns to Nigeria 

but our plans are to be able to share more information via videos and 

an updated website very soon. 

  Right Steps, Inc., PO Box 458, Snellville, GA 30078  /  770.492.2901 

Dear Wonderful Family and Friends of Susana Homes! 
 
Yes I am here; in God’s own country and waiting to com-
plete my vaccinations before venturing out! And yes I am 
wearing my mask faithfully and so am not a danger to any-
body!  
 
And I bring you greetings from all our children—-those resi-

dent at Susana Homes, those at the Right Steps Christian 

Schools, those at Church of Christ at Susana Homes, and 

those in our entire village—Umuahala-Obuzor, ASA! We 

are all thankful that you are fighting in our corner! And we 

praise God everyday for using you to rewrite our histories!  

I had planned to be here till the end of July and perhaps 

2nd week of August. But duty calls and I have to return to 

Nigeria at the end of June. I had looked forward to visiting 

in person; and just hugging your neck and because I have 

so missed you! I spent a total of 17 months in Nigeria and 

that is the longest I have stayed in Nigeria in the last 

33years! And it took its toll on me.  

But God is good and since I got here the good doctor—my 

brother Phill Morris is doing everything he can to make 

sure I can return with much better health! I am so thankful 

for the largeness of his heart!  

Until I can see you again, remain blessed; and never forget 
how much you mean to us.    

                                                 Chi and the children  

Have you HERD? 


